M BALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, Presiﬁe’)p%/@“ﬂ—/
DATE: September 8. 2008

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 08-0183
Planned Unit Development — Amendment —Eastern Plaza (Anchor Square)

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) does not oppose Council Bill 08-0183.
The proposed Planned Unit Development (PUD) amendment would allow a drive-through
restaurant to be constructed on the southwest corner of the Anchor Square Shopping Center.
BDC respectfully request that this bill be given favorable consideration by the City Council.

o Andrew Frank
Angela Gibson
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